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Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli and Mrs 

Bamber’s Weekly  
Newsletter. 

4th November 2022 
Open Door Monday 3:15-3:30pm 

  

 Dates for your Diary 
 

9th Nov Book Fair in for 1 week 

11th Nov Remembrance Service 9:15am 

Parents Welcome 

21st Nov Year 1 Parents’ Evening 3-30 – 

5:30pm 

23rd Nov Year 1 Parents’ Evening 3:30 – 

6:30pm. 

25th Nov Bend the Rules Day. (details to 

follow) 

28th Nov Life Bus 

29th Nov Life Bus 

1st Dec In School Pantomime 

2nd Dec Non Uniform Day – Tombola Prizes 

7th Dec Christmas Fair 3:30 – 5:30pm 

14th Dec KS1 Nativity 2pm and 6pm 

15th Dec KS1 Party and Christmas Lunch 

20th Dec Break up 2pm 
  

 Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 
  

21st Olivia for flourishing in her learning. 

4th Jackson for improving his listening skills 

and trying really hard in phonics. 
  

Christian Value/ Diamond 9 Certificate 
  

21st Aaron for looking after other members 

of the class. 

4th Freddie W for having the courage to 

complete some tasks independently. 

Christmas Preparations 
It’s coming up to that time of year again, and 

preparations are already underway. We are excited for 

our in school pantomime! This year it is Beauty and the 

Beast. The pantomime has been subsidised by school 

and the PTA,and so the reduced rate of the 

performance is £7 per child or £10 per family, made 

payable through Parent Pay. 

The Christmas Fayre will be running after school this 

year and we’d love it if you were able to attend with 

your children. There will be crafts, games, face 

painting, stalls, a café and tombola. You also could rent 

a table for £10 if you have items you would like to sell. 

Please can tombola prizes be brought in, in exchange 

for wearing your own clothes, on the 2nd. We are 

looking for unused items such as toiletries, wine, 

chocolates, unwanted presents in good condition etc. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Parents’ Evening 
We look forward to meeting with you on Parents’ 

Evening to discuss your child’s progress. The year 1 

Parents’ Evening dates are slightly different to the 

other classes in school. Please note that the booking 

forms will be made available in the school entrance 

from the 17th November. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


